
Public Administration Circular No: 02/94(1)

Ministry of Public Administration,
Independence Square,
Colombo 07.

13th June  1994

To :

All Secretaries
Heads of Departments,
Public Corporations and Statutory Boards,

Extension of training  period of trainees

Paragraph No. 6 of Public Administration Circular No. 2/94
dated 10th January, 1994 is hereby cancelled.

02. Government has decided that trainees in Government institutions
should continue as trainees until they find employment.

Sgd. Y.B. Pussadeniya
Secretary

Ministry of Public Administration


